Desegregation Advisory Committee (DAC) Meeting
Tuesday, May 9, 2017
Annie C. Merts Center

Call to Order: A non-public meeting of the DAC was held at the Annie C. Merts Center on Tuesday, May
9™ 2017. The meeting was called to order at 6:09 p.m. by Chair, Keith Poe.

Members in Attendance: Members of the DAC in attendance were Hudson Honeywell, Isha Greene,
Keith Poe, Kimberly Flint, Vinny Argentina, Ashley Sparks, Laura Lemley, Millis Steber, and Preeti Francis.

A quorum of the DAC was established at this meeting.
The purpose of the meeting was the regular monthly meeting of the DAC.

Approval of February, March, and April Minutes: Hudson Honeywell moved to approve the minutes.

Ashley Sparks seconded the motion. The minutes for February, March, and April were approved.

Important Dates: Mr. Poe reminded the DAC that the next public meeting is scheduled for May 16" and
the meeting with the superintendent is scheduled for May 30™. Mr. Poe has received a lot of good
feedback about the presentation to the Board of Education.

Public meeting preparation: The process for the public meeting was discussed. Comments from

comment boxes at the schools were reviewed.
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Preeti Francis

DAC Secretary



